
 

Welcome to Mrs. Sapp’s Kindergarten in room 2 at Coffin School.  This 

newsletter will be sent to you each month to let you know what we have been up to!

 

We have had a busy September 

here in room 2.  This month we have 

spent a lot of time learning our school 

and classroom rules and routines.  Our 

classroom community is coming along 

very nicely and in October we will still 

be working to build a strong community 

together.  I would like to thank you all 

for your support of the slow start we had 

for the transition into kindergarten. I 

know it is not easy around your work 

schedules and childcare, but it meant so 

much to have your patience and 

flexibility with that first week.  It has 

made a huge difference for your children 

and I can see the success of this in our 

classroom! 

  We have been learning about our 

names and practicing our letters.  We 

have read many books about 

kindergarten and school.  We have been 

reading chants and poems together as a 

class as well.  I know many of you saw 

our first two poems in our poetry 

notebooks during open house! There 

will be many more to be added 

throughout the year. 

  In math, we have learned about 

the numbers 1-5 in chapter 1. We have 

learned about the calendar, recording 

the weather and we have counted the 

number of days we have been here at 

school.  So far, we have been in 

Kindergarten for 18 days!  Ask your 

child if they can remember the “Days of 

the Week” song!  

Mrs. Sapp has a website! On the 

website, you will find each one of these 

monthly newsletters.  Also on the 

website you can learn about Mrs. Sapp, 

see our daily schedule, there is a list of 

awesome websites we will use here at 

school throughout the year, a link to the 

Coffin webpage and a link to email Mrs. 

Sapp.  Please check it out here  

http://www.brunswick.k12.me.us/jsapp 

 

http://www.brunswick.k12.me.us/jsapp


 

This month we met Ms. Watson, 

our school behavior interventionist.  Ms. 

Watson came into our classroom to 

teach us lessons in Second Step. She will 

join us every Thurday. 

Puppy and Snail have been 

teaching us about our listening rules.  

They have taught us four rules- eyes 

watching, ears listening, voice quiet and 

body still.  They have also shown us how 

to use our “attent-o-scope!”  Ask your 

child to show you the signals for each of 

these! 

 

 October 6- Teacher Workshop 

Day, No School 

 October 9- Columbus Day, No 

School 

 October 20- Field trip to the 

Farmer’s Market (Rain Date 

October 24) 

 November 7- Picture Retake Day 

 

*If your child requires a spoon for 

their lunch or snack, please remember to 

pack them one each time! 

*If you haven’t already, please send 

in an extra set of clothing or replace them if 

they were already used.  Accidents happen 

sometimes and we want to be prepared!  If 

you sent in clothes already, you may want 

to send warmer clothes to replace the 

summer outfits.   

*Thank you for working with your 

child on what they will be having for lunch.  

Your children are very responsible! 

*Please check your child’s red take 

home folder daily and also return it to 

school daily! 

Our class is off to a great start to 

the year and I am so excited for our year 

ahead!   

Email or call me any time:  

jsapp@brunswick.k12.me.us 

207-319-1950 ext. 4102 

Best, 

Mrs. Sapp      

mailto:jsapp@brunswick.k12.me.us

